
Pilliga Public School Newsletter 
The little school that’s BIG on learning 

COMING UP: 

 25/26 Mrs S TPL Sydney 

 26/27 Mrs Wilkins PL 

Dubbo 

 2/7 Performance @ Bar-

radine Central. 

 5/7 Last day of term 2 

 22/7 SDD 

 23/7 Students return T3 

Address: Dangar Street, Pilliga 2388   
Phone: 6796 4338  Fax: 6796 4376 

Term 3 Week  7 

 Athletics Carnival 

Congratulations to all the students who 

attended our Athletics Carnival. We were 

all very proud of your achievements, not 

only those of you who were winners of 

ribbons, but especially those of you who 

persevered whether you were injured or 

just found the activity hard. Unfortunately  
this year we were pipped at the post by 

Gwabegar, but due to our fantastic disco 

moves we came away with the Marching  

Champions trophy.  Our age champions 

from Pilliga were:  Seniors - Tallen, Juniors 

-Jai and Harmonie  and Juvenile -Claire. 

 

Police Liaison Officer Visit 

Today ourselves and Gwabegar PS were lucky 

enough to have Mrs Michelle King come to visit us 

from Tamworth Police Station.  She spoke to the 

infants about  Keeping Safe and the primary       stu-

dents about Cyber Safety. 

NAIDOC Celebrations 

Our celebrations this year will take place in week 1 

of term 3.  

                                            

PINWORM INFORMATION 

Last week a member of our area health team visited the school as 

part of her monthly schedule, she commented on the fact that 

there has been an increase in the incidence of pin/thread worms so 

requested that I send out some information on identification and 

treatment if your child happens to contract them.   Please read the 

attached information sheet. Thanks 



Sydney Excursion 

Can I please remind all families who have students in Years 2-6 that the first instalment of the   

Sydney Excursion was due last Friday.  Pilliga School is subsidising 60% of your child’s actual cost! 

Payment Plan 
 

 
 

PLPs 

If you have not managed to make your PLP meeting,  your chid will take home a copy of their plan 

this week. If you wish to discuss anything in the plan then please contact the school at any time. 

Staff Development Day Monday 22/07 

All staff from Pilliga will be joining other small schools to attend the Connecting to Country train-

ing at Wee Waa being run by Wee Waa AECG. 

 

 

Payment Date Amount 

21/06 $100 

5/07 $50 

2/08 $100 

23/08 $50 





 

 

 








